Fretwell, Tracy A - DNR

From: eric rempala

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 8:29 AM

To: Lynch, Lawrence J - DNR; Pils, Gregory R - DNR
Subject: Flambeau out-lot

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr.Lynch,

| am sending this email to voice my concerns for this certificate of completion. It has become very clear that
the DNR has botched the out-lot monitoring from the get go. The failure to pre-sample Stream C prior to
mining operations is a grievous error. To commit such an error and admit to it would be the best action. To
ignore or otherwise cover up such an error is not forgivable. The designation of stream C as impaired is clearly
the result of the mining operations. | would expect at minimum this should be acknowledged in the DNR's
public documentation along with continuation of monitoring and the mining's company continued
responsibility to pay for more remediation. | truly hope that the DNR will do what the public expects of it
rather than choose to participate in sweeping under the rug of the issues at Flambeau.

Thank you
Eric Rempala
occwa.org





